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Housing Announcements 

Continue Preparing! 
Move out no later than June 15. Look at Move-Out Website for more tips. 
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Donation Bins for clothing and home goods are placed around your community. 
Donate non-perishable, unopened, labeled food items to the dedicated box located in 
your hall. Thank you to UCI’s student led chapter of the Food Recovery Network. Visit 
the Housing Sustainability website for more information. 
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